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16.7.21 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Year 6 Leaver Assembly and Picnic 
 
Please see the details for our Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly and Picnic for Friday 23rd July. This will go ahead 
unless there are any further positive Covid cases linked to Willow. While many of the restrictions are easing 
on Monday 19th, the isolation periods remain for a little while yet (into August).  
 
 
Each Year 6 pupil will need a packed lunch and if any parents would like to eat lunch with them, please 
bring a packed lunch too (and a blanket if you wish). Where possible, families please maintain a 2m 
distance from each other. 
 
 
 
11:00am -   Arrival via the gate to the school playground.  
 
11:10-11:20am -  Leaver's Assembly Introduction 
 
11.20-12.00pm     - Leavers Assembly – Memories, Teddy Bears, Autograph Books etc. Presentation of  
                                   the Leaver’s Cake from parents.  
 
12.00 - 1.00pm    - Y6 picnic with parents / signing shirts (please bring heavy duty felt tips for your child     
                                    to use). 
 
12.45pm              - Parents are kindly asked to leave as children will be taken back to the building for  

toilet break before the rest of the children in school join them for an extended       
playtime and ice-cream. If your child has allergies, please discuss options from the      
Van with Mrs McCarthy in advance. 

 
12.30pm              - Ice Cream van arrives 
 
2:00pm             -         All children collected from school – early finish for the Summer Term.  
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Keep your fingers crossed for the weather to stay dry and we look forward to seeing you on the 23rd July to 
celebrate your child’s time at Sicklinghall Community Primary School. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Miss Zoe Pickard 
Federation Headteacher 

 
 


